
National Finance Center 
Customer Notification 

Update - Special Payroll Processing System 
(SPPS) Maintenance 

December 30, 2019  

Reference Number: NFC-1577712489 

Dear Customer: 

This is an update to the customer notification issued on December 27, 2019, regarding 

the SPPS scheduled system maintenance. The maintenance is completed and SPPS is 

now available. 

We appreciate your patience while we performed this maintenance. 

Authorized Agency representatives with questions concerning this notification should 

contact the National Finance Center Contact Center at either 1-855-632-4468 or via the 

ServiceNow Customer Service Portal. 

https://nfc.usda.gov/ClientServices/HR_Payroll/Customer_Notifications/2019/General/122719-SPPS.pdf

